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October 29, 2010 

 

 

Jim & Lisa Campbell 

2024 Oakridge Street 

St. Paul, MN 55119 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1596 McLean Avenue. 

 File ID:  ALH 10-246 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Champbell: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 26, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal on the 36 inches clearance in front of 

all electrical panel (Item 8).  You may provide a floor plan by November 2, 2010 for her review if 

you wish to do so.  Also, if you wish to bring this issue to the City Council, please let me know and a 

hearing can be scheduled. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 
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